Logo Contest

Brighton Central Schools <noreply@bcsd.org>

Fri 4/14/2017 8:29 AM

To:Chris French < Chris_French@bcsd.org>;



Please join our search for the best logo contest!

The Brighton community is so creative! Show your artistic side!

Brighton Central PTSA is looking for an original logo design that reflects our community, all Brighton school buildings, and our mission:

'The Brighton Parent Teacher Association is dedicated to enriching the school experience for our children and youth and to creating opportunities for parents to be a part of their children's school experience.'

Create a logo that is innovative and inspires!

All artwork must be submitted by May 5th to be considered. All artwork must have a solid background and be digitally formatted. Submissions will be presented at the next Brighton Central PTSA meeting on May 10th where they will be voted on by all who attend.

All submissions will become the property of Brighton Central PTSA. Brighton Central PTSA will have all rights to use the logo after submission without penalty.

Please send all submissions (and questions) to Ellie Rosenbloom jejsrose@qmail.com

Get creative Brighton!!

Related URL: ptsa.bcsd.org

PLEASE NOTE: This email was distributed via the email distribution list.

As a result, you are unable to reply directly to this message.

If you wish to edit your email address or unsubscribe, please click here.

4/14/2017 8:28 AM http://www.bcsd.org

-msg3553-

